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Dear  

 

 

 Congratulations!!!  You have completed all the lessons we can send at this 

time.   

 We are rejoicing that you were steadfast and faithful to the end, but it is with 

a heavy heart that I must write this letter.  We at “Bible To You” looked forward 

every other week or so to see your lesson arrive and have the opportunity to send 

out another and the little extras we enclosed. 

 Though we won’t be corresponding much after this, don’t forget to pray for 

our ministry.  We have many students and new contacts each week that we try to 

minister to.  I pray that BTY has been a blessing to you and, because of these 

written words, you have grown closer to the LORD. 

 We would like to recommend to you that you continue to do lessons 

through;  Law & Grace Ministries with Walt and Margaret Shankle   

The address is 428 E. A Street, Belleville IL  62220.  We also recommend the 

Rock of Ages Ministry.  The address there is P.O. Box 2308 Cleveland, TN 

37320. Other of our former students have started with them and are enjoying their 

lessons.  

 God bless you as you continue to walk with, and serve Him.  We plan to 

continue on until He calls us home ,so, you can write and refer others to us at any 

time.  Please remember my life’s verse I Corinthians 15:58 may it be for you also. 

  

      Until later;  

           Caring and sharing, 

 

       

                                                             with “Bible To You”  

 

 
 


